January 17, 2021

Rob Peterson, CPUC

c/o Dr. Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC
266 Grand Ave., #210

Oakland, CA 94610

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETONY/S. RIVER ROUTE
ALTERNATIVE

Dear Mr. Peterson,

We have lived in Santa Ysabel Ranch for over 13 years along the above proposed
route. Needless to say, we are extremely opposed to these transmission lines
running below our house because of the very real fire danger. We are in a County
designated High Fire Hazard Zone. If these enormous poles with high voltage lines
were to ignite a wildfire as happened in the Camp fire recently, my family would
be in grave danger.

Furthermore, it is my understanding that this proposed Alternative route is on and
between earthquake faults. If an earthquake were to happen and the lines caused a
fire or if one or more toppled, the evacuation of my family would be near
impossible.

We are very much against this Alternative. Vote NO on SE-PLR-2. Please protect
my family from another Paradise Fire situation!

Respectfully,
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